
POTENTIAL COVID-19 CASE REPORTED 
~ ACCESS PROHIBITED BEYOND THIS POINT ~ 

A potential COVID-19 case has been reported for individual(s) 
working in this area.  Out of an abundance of caution, access to areas 
beyond this point are restricted until further notice.  
• Speak with your Supervisor for alternate work plans associated with accessing this area.
• Contact Environmental Health and Safety or the contact listed below about questions

with this posting.

Point of Contact: Contact Information: 
Phone number:      
Email address:              

Areas Covered by the Access Restriction: Effective Date: 

For any questions, please contact Environmental Health 
and Safety at psuehs@psu.edu or at 814-865-6391. 
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